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IALL CONFERENCE 2012
Language Rights, Inclusion & the Prevention of Ethnic Conflicts
13-17 December, Chiang Mai, Thailand
Registration Form
(Participants not presenting papers)
· Please submit by e-mail to fdevarennes@gmail.com by 24 November 2012
	[image: image2.emf]1. Personal details

	Title:

	Last name: 

	Name:

	Gender:

	Institution name:

	Address:


	Tel: 

	E-mail: 


2. Accommodation
The conference venue (Village Horizon Resort, http://www.horizonvillage.net/) is also where participants will be staying. The cost of accommodation is included in the registration fee, except for additional charges which may apply in the case of accompanying persons who are not registered participants. Rooms at the resort are limited: first come, first served!
3. Accompanying Person(s) (for accommodation)
[image: image3.emf][image: image4.emf]Will you have any accompanying person who will not register?  YES              NO
	Name(s) of person(s). Please indicate age of any accompanying children:



4. Special Requirements
	Diet, Allergies, Etc.: 


5. Registration Fees (before 24 November)
Please choose one:

[image: image5.emf]
Student or Participant from Eastern Europe, Asia, Africa or Latin America ($450 CAD) -


Participant from other parts of the world ($600 CAD) - 


Thai and Burmese students ($80) -


Participants not requiring accommodation or meals ($120 CAD) - 


Additional amount for Conference non-participant (for accommodation and meals) ($150) -
Payment of registration fee to be made by electronic transfer to:
Bank account name: IALL Conference Chiang Mai 2012
Address of account holder: 72 West St., Moncton, N.B., Canada

Bank account number: 695529
Transit: 006-10351
Bank name: National Bank of Canada

Bank address: 735 Main St. Moncton, N.B., Canada
ABA Routing Number: 02600979

SWIFT: BNDCCAMMINT

	Transfer confirmation number and date of transfer: 
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Cette conférence rendue possible grâce au soutien financier de l’Observatoire international des droits linguistiques de l’Université de Moncton au Canada, d’UNESCOCAT et de Linguapax à Barcelone (Espagne). This conference has been possible thanks to the financial support of the Université de Moncton’s International Observatory on Language Rights in Canada, as well as UNESCOCAT and Linguapax in Barcelona, Spain.

